
“Building a Foundation, Get your name on the foundation”

Come and be a part of the Hoover High Band dream 6 years in the making, the new Hoover High Band facilities!!! The new 
34,000 square foot facilities will be able to accommodate 600 and will be surrounded by a dance studio, practice rooms for 
smaller groups, storage space for instruments, band equipment and more. Hoover High Band Parents, Students, Staff and 
Alumni are all invited to be a part of this great moment in history by purchasing commemorative paver. These pavers will 
forever preserve your Hoover legacy by lining the walkways leading up to the new facilities. 

This is a great way to show your Hoover High School Band pride by having your name etched in the new foundation!

Orders and Payment must be received by 1/6/2020.

3 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

Your Information

Name: _____________________________

Address: ___________________________

City: __________ State: ____ Zip: _______

Phone: ________ Email: _______________

Mail form and donation to:
Hoover High School Band

1000 Bucanneer Drive
Hoover, Al 35244

Attn: Matthew Cicero

Please make checks payable to:
Hoover High School Band

$100 - 4x8 Brick

6 lines of text, 20 characters per line (including spaces and punctuation)

$200 - 8x8 Brick

$25 - Mini Brick Replica

$50 - Mini Brick Replica


